
PAGE 12

CONGRATULATIONS
To Katja Cira, Simon Gilhooly, Kylee Olson, and Taylor and Skylar White who were part of

the cast of Port Youth Theatre’s production of “Aladdin, Jr.” April 19 and 20. Katja played

the Genie, Simon was Aladdin, and Katja was Jasmine!
 

To Jessica Jacque, daughter of Jason, who graduated with honors from UW-La Crosse with

a Bachelor of Science degree in Exercise Science. Jessica is currently enrolled at Concordia

University in the Masters of Business Administration in Healthcare Administration program. 

To Courtney Cowen, daughter of Jodi and Ryan, who graduated with honors from Alma

College with a degree in Integrated Physiology and Health Sciences. She earned minors in

Chemistry and Psychology. She is in the process of applying to graduate school to become

a PA (Physician Associate).

IN OUR PRAYERS
To Bev and Joe Mueller. Bev has been dealing with health challenges.

SPECIAL THANKS
To the Fellowship Team for hosting the luncheon for Pastor Scott’s last Sunday on April 7.
 

To Rev. Bob Wells for leading our services on April 14.
 

To Elaina Perez, Emme Page, and Molly Ritter, pictured below, freshmen at PWHS, for

cleaning the Sanctuary, Bell Tower, and Upper Narthex on Friday night, April 19. The ladies

also earned PWHS Port Pride Program volunteer hours!

Thanks Elaina, Emme, and Molly!
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SPECIAL THANKS continued...
To Eric Olson who is leading the Confirmation program and preparing the class for

Confirmation Sunday on May 19.
 

Special thanks to Mark and Lori MacRae, Tom and Shandy Roehrig, and Ray and Brenda

Shupe for helping the Property Team deliver old files for a shredding event on April 20. 
 

To Don Niederfrank who officiated the Joyce Cottrell Memorial Service on April 20.
 

To Jennifer Dimmer and Barb Bahr for coordinating the Joyce Cottrell Memorial Service

Luncheon, and to those that helped with set-up, serving, and take-down: Jane Spalding,

Francine Barclay, Mike and Sherrie Dimmer, Dan, Lois and Garrett Roth, Kristen Andrews,

Sharon Volkmann, Allen Spaude, Mary Van Pietersom, and Jeanne Mantsch.
 

To Jane Schwacher for sending celebration cards to our members and friends in April.
 

To Rev. Jim Gorman for leading our services on April 21 and 28.

To Jeanne Mantsch for serving as our delegate at the Wisconsin Conference UCC

Association Annual Meeting on April 27 in Oconomowoc.
 

To Abby Raaflaub for providing violin music at the 8:00 and 10:00 services on April 28.
 

To Shandy Roehrig and Jennifer Dimmer for leading Kids Club on April 28, and to Kids Club

for hosting Fellowship Hour. The Easter story snack mix was a hit!
 

To Mike Dimmer for cutting the grass and taking care of the church grounds.
 

To those who helped move chairs and tables back and forth this past month.
 

To members of the Property Team for opening and closing the church on Sunday mornings.
 

To Tracy Greymont, our Liturgy Team Representative on Church Council, who is arranging

pulpit supply and welcoming the guest leaders on Sundays.
 

To our Worship Leaders: Ric Probst, Jason Jacque, David Franks, Jeanne Mantsch, Jane

Spalding, Gary Tackes, Phil Stepanski, and Carolyn Heatwole.
 

To our Sunday Offering Counters: Kathy Bretl, Ken Matthews, Tracy Bretl and Phil

Stepanski, and Joe and Dawn Rychtik.
 

To our Nursery Caregivers: Lois Roth, Shandy Roehrig, and Ruby and Jean Hoffmann.


